Important Announcement: 5th Graders Transitioning to Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School as 6th Graders.

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important transition that will affect your child as they progress in their academic journey. Beginning with the 2024-25 school year, our current 5th graders (next year's 6th graders) will be transitioning to Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School.

This transition marks a significant milestone in your child's educational experience and signifies their growth and readiness to take on new challenges. At Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School, they will have access to a wider range of academic opportunities, extracurricular activities, and support services that will further enhance their learning and personal development.

We understand that transitions can sometimes be daunting, both for students and parents alike. Rest assured that we are committed to ensuring a smooth and seamless transition process for your child. Our staff will work diligently to provide the necessary support and guidance to help your child adjust to their new school environment and thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.

In the coming months, we will be organizing informational meetings and other events to familiarize both you and your child with Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School and address any questions or concerns you may have. Also, our counselors and support staff will provide personalized assistance to ensure your child's transition is as successful as possible.

We encourage you to actively participate in these transition activities and to engage in open communication with us throughout this process. Your involvement and support are essential in helping your child navigate this exciting transition and make the most out of their educational experience.

As we embark on this journey together, we are confident that your child will thrive and excel in their new school environment. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or need more information.

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership as we work together to support your child's success.

Sincerely,

Karen Shiver, Principal

Wewahitchka Jr/Sr High School

Jernifer Guffey, Principal

Wewahitchka Elementary School